SUNRISE   HOA
BOARD MEETING MINUTES
July 15, 2021 via Zoom

The Board Meeting for Sunrise Homeowners Association was held on July 15, 2021.  Board members in attendance for the meeting were Kim (absent), Brit (absent), Tom,  Dave and Kali(absent) were absent. Kat Betts, the representative from the Management Company was also in attendance. The meeting was held by Zoom Virtual Meeting due to COVID-19.  Since there is not a quorum, this is an information purpose only meeting 

The following items were discussed:

The May meeting minutes and June financials were already approved prior to the meeting via email.  

The Garage Sale signs are out, Kat will run the add in the OWH on the 15th of August and the Bellevue Leader on the 18th of August. 

There was discussion of the website updates, and Tom is going to reach out to Woody in regards to some passwords etc that he needs.   

Kat will send meeting minutes to Tom to put on the new website. 

Kat will also work on the board terms and when each person exprires.  


Next board meeting is August 19, 2021 at 6pm via Zoom

 


 

